
  

 
 

January 27, 2020 

To the ESC and District Testing Coordinators and Bilingual/ESL Coordinators Addressed:  

This communication is to inform you of an upcoming Texas Education Telecommunications 
Network (TETN) presentation. On February 6, 2020, from 1:00–3:00 PM, the Student 
Assessment Division of the Texas Education Agency will provide spring 2020 updates about the 
Texas English Language Proficiency Assessment System (TELPAS) and TELPAS Alternate. As 
part of the presentation, we will discuss new system enhancements that are showcased on the 
TELPAS and TELPAS Alternate webpages. Education Service Center (ESC) and district 
personnel may want to have a laptop or tablet available to follow along. This TETN (event #921) 
is open to both ESCs and districts; districts may access this TETN through their ESC. 

For questions about this information, contact the Student Assessment Division at (512) 463-
9536 or studentassessment@tea.texas.gov.  
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